

Dear Pupils, Teachers and Parents of West Kirby Grammar School

Charles Thompsons Mission would like to thank you on behalf of all those people who will benefit from the donation of your Harvest gifts.

Sadly, there are still many in our community who are struggling to make ends meet, be assured the gift of your Harvest goods will go in some way to help with the challenges some of the poorest in our area face.

Some will go into emergency food parcels and Christmas hampers for struggling family's or a hot meal for those who are homeless.

Yours Gratefully,

All the team at Charles Thompsons Mission



